
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 10/17/2010 4:20:44 PM
To: 'pac@cpuc.ca.gov' (pac@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: Fw: Curtailment 

FYI. More info.

---- Original Message-----
From: Berkovitz, Trista (GT&D)
To: Cherry, Brian K; Johnson, Kirk; Salas, Edward A (ET); Williams, Geisha; Keenan, Jack
Cc: Bottorff, Thomas E; Johns, Christopher; Pruett, Greg S.; Loduca, Janet C.; Slibsager, Keith (GT&D); Brown,
Rick (GT&D); Wenzel, Andy (GT&D)
Sent: Sun Oct 17 14:54:27 2010 
Subject: RE: Curtailment

Brian,

We have refined our analysis since the letter was sent to the CPUC and the temperature below which we are likely 
to be required to curtail customers is now around 47 degrees. This is an average over the day, so is cooler than a 
day with a minimum of 47 degrees. Gas Control has a process in place to notify various internal departments 
when the forecast shows temperatures getting to this range. We will be sure to include you and other key officers 
in this notification.

Trista

---- Original Message-----
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: Sunday, October 17, 2010 12:32 PM
To: Johnson, Kirk; Salas, Edward A (ET); Williams, Geisha; Keenan, Jack; Berkovitz, Trista (GT&D) 
Cc: Bottorff, Thomas E; Johns, Christopher; Pruett, Greg S.; Loduca, Janet C.
Subject: Re: Curtailment

Thanks Kirk. I will let Paul and Mike know.

---- Original Message-----
From: Johnson, Kirk
To: Cherry, Brian K; Salas, Edward A (ET); Williams, Geisha; Keenan, Jack; Berkovitz, Trista (GT&D) 
Cc: Bottorff, Thomas E; Johns, Christopher; Pruett, Greg S.; Loduca, Janet C.
Sent: Sun Oct 17 12:30:37 2010 
Subject: Re: Curtailment

Brian, your assessment is correct. I just spoke to gas control and they are not having any issues. Non core load is 
down on weekends and temps are not really very cold.

Kirk

---- Original Message-----
From: Cherry, Brian K
To: Johnson, Kirk; Salas, Edward A (ET); Williams, Geisha; Keenan, Jack; Berkovitz, Trista (GT&D)
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Cc: Bottorff, Thomas E; Johns, Christopher; Pruett, Greg S.; Loduca, Janet C. 
Sent: Sun Oct 17 11:49:25 2010 
Subject: Curtailment

Kirk et al -1 received a call from Paul Clanon regarding the sudden drop in temperatures. Paul and the 
Commissioners are concerned that the cold weather may lead to curtailment of the gas system on the Peninsula. I 
told Paul that I thought we were well above the temperatures that might necessitate any type of curtailment. Paul 
asked that I confirm that observation with our operational executives. Can one of give me assurance ASAP for the 
rest of the day and into and early morning hours of Monday that the curtailment risk is de minimus ? Thanks.
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